
 

 

 
 

 “Small Change for BIG Change” 

Dear Contributor, 

Your unwanted change could contribute to making a positive, social difference in the world. 

”Small Change for BIG Change” is an NCB campaign your delegation/office has chosen to 

launch at NATO HQ. In this jar/box/tin you can dispose of your “unwanted € change” and 

when it is full the contents will be donated to the NCB thus benefitting Belgian and 

International Charities. 

The types of charities supported by NBC are: 

Therapy and rehabilitation of children, adults and elderly with major physical or mental illnesses, projects 

supporting schools and educational institutions in third world countries, projects facilitating better life 

opportunities to socio-culturally disadvantaged children, etc. 

 

A brief bit of background information for those of you who are not familiar with the NATO 
Charity Bazaar (NCB): 

* The NCB turns 53 this year; 

* The NCB began in 1967 as an initiative by the wives of NATO military officers at NATO HQ; 

* The original aim was to facilitate friendship and inclusion across member nations;  

* The NCB is a non-profit organisation that fundraises for charities;  

* Since 2005 more than € 3,5 million has been distributed to charities - 35% to Belgian and 
65% to International organisations/projects.  

 
You can find more information on our website - www.natocharitybazaar.org . 
 

Thank you for your contribution 

http://www.natocharitybazaar.org/

